V -
Ouellette Family
Halloween Drive

19th Year

HELP CHILDREN IN NEED THIS OCTOBER

Here’s How You Can Help

Place gently used costumes in bags. Label costume and size:
Example: “boys size 9 Spiderman” or girls size 6 Snow White”

If you do not have a gently used costume, please consider purchasing

a new costuwe.

Collection Details

When: Tuesday, October 8th - Sunday October 28th

Where: Halloween bins in all Westwood Public Schools and the
Halloween bin at 42 Partridge Drive- Westwood

Our family began a Halloween Drive 19 years ago hoping to bring
costumes and swiles to children in need throughout New England.
Qur drive has grown from 29 donations to 12,000+ in 19 years.

Together, with your incredibly generous donations, we have made so
many children throughout New England happy!

Please help make a child’s wish come true again this year!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!



